
 

 

Seniors, please remember to give your diploma paper back to your homeroom teacher as soon as possible.   

Please do not jeopardize having your name wrong on your diploma.  Every form must be initialed and returned 

by the deadline, which is Wednesday, October 26th, this is very important. 

 

Picture make up day is Friday, October 28th.  Every student who missed pictures on the 20th or signed up for a 

retake should have received a pass in homeroom today.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Spellman in 

the 11-12 or go to the 9-10 main office and the professional assistants will help you.  You must have a pass to 

take a picture. 

 

Calling all FRESHMAN FEMALES… we are having our first Powder Puff Football meeting 

immediately after school today, Tuesday, October 25th in Room 4-2.  Come on out to meet your 

coaches and see what it’s all about. 

 
Attention Junior’s interested in playing powder puff:  There will be a meeting after school today in Room 7-2.  

Hope to see you there!  

 

There is a new club starting this week, it is the Video Game Club.  First meeting will be held on 
Thursday, October 27th in Room 4-8 from 2:20 to 3:00.  If you have any questions, ask Mr. Dreher in the 9-10 
building. 

 

Anyone interested in going to France over Easter of 2018, there will be an information meeting on Tuesday, 

November 1st in room 117 at 2:20.  Please come and find out where we will go in France and all the beautiful 

sites we will see! 

 
The Southern Regional Theater Company’s fall play, Staged for Murder, will be running Wednesday November 

2nd and Thursday November 3rd.  Come out and see this murder mystery improv show and help solve who did 

it.  Pre-sale tickets are now on sale until Oct. 26th.  Order forms are available in main offices or on the Southern 

Website.   
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